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Description 2023 inTech RV Flyer Explore, inTech RV Flyer toy hauler Explore highlights: Tie-
Down Rings LED Dome Lights Tent Bed 12V/USB/120V Outlets Not only is this
Flyer toy hauler built to go where most traditional RVs cannot, but it is also built
with a standard rear ramp or optional double rear doors, and six tie-down rings so
that it can also serve as the perfect cargo transport too! The interior is spacious
with its 46" x 81" tip-out bed, and if you add the second optional tip-out bed, you'll
have an amazing amount of space on the inside. This expandable toy hauler is
very functional, but you can make it even more enticing by adding optional
Adventure Package that comes with an A/C, off-road tires, a roof rack, plus a slide
out kitchen! This will allow you to cook wherever you choose to camp. The dry
weight for this unit ranges from 1,450-1,990 LBS, and the tongue weight ranges
from 240-410 LBS. The net carrying capacity also ranges from 970-1,540 LBS.
The inTech RV Flyer travel trailers and toy hauler expandable are ready for
adventure whenever you are! With the all-aluminum, all-tube cage frame, the Flyer
has been built with lightweight and long-lasting materials so that you can enjoy
your unit for many, many years. The Flyer has a rugged design so that you can
confidently explore new territory and go where traditional RVs cannot. The Flyer
has a 2" rear receiver rated for 175 pounds which allows you to bring along your
bikes, and the front tongue box is the perfect solution for your storage needs
because it is easily accessible and out of the interior. The Flyer also comes with a
Bluetooth stereo that has two speakers so that you can always have your best
music playing, and the list of optional features is going to entice you to make your
Flyer even more exceptional. The optional roof rack will allow you to bring along
kayaks, and the optional A/C with heat is definitely going to be tempting to add.
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Basic information Year: 2023
Stock Number: 43480
VIN Number: 7H0TR1019PN011526
Condition: New
Length: 13
GVW: 2990
Sleeps: 2

Item address , Grand Rapids, Michigan, United States
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